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Week	
  of	
  September	
  14	
  
• Monday,	
  September	
  14	
  –	
  Reflections	
  Starts	
  	
  
• Tuesday,	
  September	
  15	
  –	
  “I’m	
  In”	
  Attendance	
  Day	
  
• Wednesday,	
  September	
  16	
  –	
  Superintendent	
  Dr.	
  Sheehan	
  
visiting	
  Workman	
  	
  

	
  
“Children are made readers on the laps of their parents.” – Emilie Buchwald 
	
  
Dear Workman Family, 

 
One of the best parts of my day is to walk through the classrooms 
at Workman and see your children highly engaged in learning and 
observing the expert teaching practices and strategies employed by 
our outstanding faculty.  From our four year olds in our Transitional 
Kindergarten class to our fifth graders starting out their last year 
of elementary school, I notice that same gleam and light in their 
eyes and faces as they are learning in class.   
 
It is very important that we do all that we can to work together to 
ensure that our students are here at school everyday.  Tardiness 
and absenteeism are bad habits, and they diminish the value that 
we place on our children’s education and future.  I appreciate your 
support and for working together with us to enhance the lives of 
our students.   
 
Mr. Deegan 

	
  

	
  
	
  

	
  


